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April 2, 2024 

 

 
ORDERED: 
 

That the Superintendent’s Recommendation #24-051 be adopted as follows: That the School 

Committee approve the appointment of Ivy Washington as the Chief Financial Officer.  

 
Description: 
After a comprehensive search and interview process of six candidates, Ms. Ivy Washington was the top 
candidate for the Chief Financial Officer position. Ms. Washington has served as the Interim Chief Financial 
Officer since December 2023 and has worked collaboratively with her colleagues and caregivers to deliver an 
inclusive FY25 budget process. 

 
A true copy: 

Attest: 
  

 
 
 

                                                           Katherine Christo 
                             Confidential Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 
 
 

c: Superintendent 


